
August 12, 1967 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

In response to your regue:3t 
I am sending you the address of 
Mr. Pierce Allman. If possible 
I wish that you would not divulge 
the source of this information. 

Mr. Pierce Allman 
11423 Royalshire 
Dallas, Texas 

If you find out any information 
regarding questioning of Yr. Allman 
since the termination of the official 
investigation, I would appreciate it 
if you would let me know. 

Sincerely, 


